Dear [Name] MP,
I’m writing to urge you to do all you can to put a stop to the UK Government’s continued attack on nature.
Organisations like The Wildlife Trusts, the RSPB, the National Trust and others, remain concerned about the Government’s plans to remove thousands of laws that protect our environment by the end of the year. The Retained EU Law Bill puts at risk some of our most important protections for nature and wildlife, as well as regulations to safeguard public health, working conditions, and food standards. 
Our economy depends upon everything nature provides – from food production to clean air and water, and so much more. I’m deeply concerned that the commitment to deregulation in the Retained EU Law Bill threatens to make it easier for developers to trash our most precious wildlife sites and for polluters to further poison our rivers. It will be the British economy and people who suffer the consequences. 
The Conservative Government was elected in 2019 on a manifesto pledge to deliver the “most ambitious environmental programme of any country on earth”. I am pleased the new Prime Minister has promised to put “in more protection for the natural environment than we have ever had” - but this must start with scrapping the deeply damaging Retained EU Law Bill.
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